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Note: When undertaking a procurement exercise, please make sure you are using the latest version of the appropriate Standard Bidding 

Document available on the website of the Procurement Policy Office (ppo.govmu.org).  You may also consult on the site the updated 

version of the Public Procurement Act and the Regulations made thereunder, as well as circulars issued by the Office. 

Ref    : F/PPO/4/1/Vol 10 
 
Circular No. 7 of 2017 

 
From: Director, Procurement Policy Office 
 
To    : Heads of Public Bodies 
 

Amendments to Public Procurement (Regulations 2008) 
 
Public Bodies are hereby informed that Public Procurement (Regulations 2008) has been 
amended by way of Government Notice No. 209 of 2017 which is enclosed.  
 
The updated version of Public Procurement (Regulations 2008) is available on the website of 
the Procurement Policy Office ppo.govmu.org).  
 
You are kindly requested to disseminate the content of this Circular to all those concerned 
within your organization.  
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